
                                           Chairman’s Report 

I’d like to thank all of you that are joining us here at the Credit Union and those of you that are joining us 
through Zoom for the 69th annual meeting of Temple Santa Fe Community Credit Union, that’s a 
mouthful, more about that in just a moment.  
Right now, I am proud to announce that Temple Santa Fe Community Credit Union had another great 
year. I am also very excited to announce today that we will now be referred to as TSF Community Credit 
Union. Not such a mouthful and it will lend itself to our new advertising programs. Don’t worry we are 
still the same people and facilities with the best care and service to the best members around.  
I am proud to serve alongside of some great members of TSF Community Credit Union Board. I would 
like each member of our board of directors to introduce themselves starting with our vice-chairman.   
I would like to take this opportunity to thank my fellow board members for their dedicated service, 
commitment, and passion, because they have contributed greatly to the success of the credit union.   
The Boards strong commitment to exercising sound business and service strategies are our number one 
commitment to our members. This commitment will and can help all members navigate through their 
life-cycle challenges, and help all members recognize the true benefits of their membership. We hope 
and plan for a bright future for us all, and in reaching for the stars, we want to look at new and better 
ways of defining and redefining our success as we grow, learn, and make changes to better our sound 
business and service strategies. 
In closing, let me express my sincere confidence in the leadership of Mr. Mike Hamby our Credit Union 
President and CEO, the commitment of our dedicated staff, and the support and loyalty of you, our 
members. I would also like to thank our retiring CFO Charles Caughlin for all his years of dedicated 
service and we all want to wish him the best in his retirement. As we say farewell to Charles, we want to 
welcome aboard our new Chief Financial Officer Lathe’ Owens. If you haven’t met Lathe’, I invite you to 
drop by and meet him and the rest of our great staff. Now, let me also assure you that TSF 
Community Credit Union is well positioned to face any challenge and seize any opportunity that 
presents itself in future years. Thank you, ladies, and gentlemen, and all the best for the coming year! 
George White, Chairman 
  

 


